
 

 
 

          
         
       

           
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
  

 
 
  

Latham, James 

Subject: FW: Traveller Sites Development Plan 

From: Bowen, Sebastian (Cllr) <sbowen@herefordshire.gov.uk>
 
Sent: 04 December 2018 15:19
 
To: Newey, Angela <Angela.Newey1@herefordshire.gov.uk>
 
Subject: Re: Traveller Sites Development Plan
 

Dear Angela, 

Thank you for your very helpful email.  I am in favour of your proposals for the four extra sites at the 

privately run site at Bosbury and for the proposed new ten pitch privately owned and run site at Madley. 

This could make an excellent long term site if kept well managed.  

I am very keen to see a good quality transit site just off the A49 near Leominster. This site is on a well used 

route and it is essential that Herefordshire Council has a good and practical transfer site when the need 

arises. 

Thank you for allowing me to comment.  


Kind regards, 


Cllr.Sebastian Bowen 


Chairman of the General Scrutiny Committee 


Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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